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Charlotte Taravella

Sheri Heiney - Rochester Regional Chamber of Commerce [sherih@rre-mi.com]

From:

Sent: Thursday, April 26, 2007 9:38 AM
To: Mayors Office@rochesterhills.org
Cc: - DLindakdavis@aol.com

Subject: Request for funding

Attachments: City of Rochester.pdf

Hello Mayor -

| forwarded the letter from Rochester regarding the request for funds. They have approved the funding and we will be meeting
with Oakland Township next week.
Thanks for your consideration. We will be using the funds to update our website with private and public support. Lastyear

our website recefved 2.8 million hits on it in addition we are connected to the State of Michigan and Oakland County. Because
we represent Rochester, Rochester Hifls and Oakland Township we will directly be promoting each city and each city will have a

presents on the website.

As you may know we are a non-profit organization, like OPC and the Library. Every project we do is by fundraising, this project

is no different.
Thanks -

Sheri L. Heiney

Executive Director

Rochester Regional Chamber of Commerce
71 Walnut , Suite 110

Rochester, Michigan 48307

Phone: 248.651-6700
Voicemail: 248-402-5865
Fax: 248-651-5270

Website: www.rochesterregionalchamber.com
E-Newsletter: http:/irochesterchamber edictspaces.com

Rochester Area was voted 39th Best Place to Live in the Country by CNNiMoney for 2605!
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